
 
To contact any member of staff, please email office@shirleyschools.co.uk  

marked for the attention of the member of staff and your email will be forwarded. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

KEEPING US INFORMED  

Please could we ask all parents to inform the school if anyone in the household is going for a 
coronavirus test or is self-isolating as another family member in the household has tested       
positive. 

Please remember to be considerate of others when lining up in the queue and to wear a mask 
where possible unless you have a medical condition which exempts you. 

  

mailto:office@shirleyschools.co.uk


 

NON-UNIFORM DAY  

 
Hamwic Trust have arranged for us to have a  
 
Non-uniform Day on Friday 28th May 2021  
 
We are asking for a voluntary donation of £1 as it was agreed that the 
money raised will go towards Christmas Eve boxes for disadvantaged 
pupils across the Academy Trust.  
  

 

Dates for your Diary  
 

 

 

May  

Thursday 6th      Year 2 Tree House Theatre Workshop at School - 

       Info to follow soon 

Friday 28th      Non-Uniform Day  

Monday 31st –Friday 4th May  MAY HALF TERM  

 

 

 

 

Information regarding Transition from Year 2—3 will be communicated by Shirley Junior School 
in due course  

 

Coming Soon 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS INFORMATION  

Please remember to send your child to school wearing their trainers on the days they have an 
After School Club.  They will be participating in school uniform for these clubs. 

 

The Club Coach will collect your child from their Teacher in the playground at the end of the 
day and pick up is from the main gate by the school office. 

  

 



READING PLANET  

Here are this week's results  - Congratulations to Otter Class who have the 

3rd Place 

  

 

 

2nd Place  

 

 

1st Place  

  

  

  

 
Don’t forget to look at our Community Information page also in the letters section 
for what’s happening in Southampton on our website. 

http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82 

http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82


Community Information  

Aged 45 or over? Say YES to the COVID-19 vaccine 

If you are aged 45 or over, are clinically vulnerable, a frontline worker or a carer, you can now 
book your COVID-19 vaccination through the NHS website, even if you haven’t yet received a 
letter. 

You must book your appointment before you go to a vaccination centre.  We are aware of other scam 
messages circulating – please ignore them. The NHS will never ask you for money or your bank details 
for your vaccination – it is free.  

You can book an appointment now if: 

 You are aged 45 or over 

You are at high risk from coronavirus (clinically extremely vulnerable) 

 You are an eligible frontline health or social care worker 

 You have a condition that puts you at higher risk (clinically vulnerable) 

 You are a main carer for someone at high risk from coronavirus 

You can book appointments at a larger vaccination centre or a pharmacy that provides COVID-19 
vaccinations. 

If you have received an invitation, say YES to the COVID-19 vaccine and book your appointment 
online, call 119, or contact your GP surgery to book. 

Please make sure you plan your journey responsibly to allow for as much social distancing as possible. 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDUsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA0MjMuMzkzMjM5NDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5uaHMudWsvY29uZGl0aW9ucy9jb3JvbmF2aXJ1cy1jb3ZpZC0xOS9wZW9wbGUtYXQtaGlnaGVyLXJpc2svd2hvLWlzLWF0
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDYsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA0MjMuMzkzMjM5NDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5uaHMudWsvY29uZGl0aW9ucy9jb3JvbmF2aXJ1cy1jb3ZpZC0xOS9jb3JvbmF2aXJ1cy12YWNjaW5hdGlvbi9ib29rLWNv
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDYsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA0MjMuMzkzMjM5NDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5uaHMudWsvY29uZGl0aW9ucy9jb3JvbmF2aXJ1cy1jb3ZpZC0xOS9jb3JvbmF2aXJ1cy12YWNjaW5hdGlvbi9ib29rLWNv


FOSIS 

Fosis committee 

Do you need a new challenge? At the end of this Academic year both the co-chairs, 

the treasurer and the secretary will be stepping down. We would love to talk to any-

one interested in taking over our roles.  Please contact us on the above email so 

we talk you through what the roles look like.  This is an amazing way to help our lo-

cal community and also to learn how to run a charity. 

 

 

 

Keep up to date with everything going with our facebook pages 

Year 2 Face book group - https://www.facebook.com/groups/137311320449399 

year 1 Facebook group - https://www.facebook.com/groups/172919936937823 

Year R Facebook group - https://www.facebook.com/groups/849370902208557 

At the end of this Academic year both the co-chairs, the treasurer and the secretary 

will be stepping down. We would love to talk to anyone interested in taking over our 

roles.  Please contact us on the above email so we talk you through what the roles 

look like.  I have thoroughly enjoyed the 2 years I have done this. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/137311320449399
https://www.facebook.com/groups/172919936937823
https://www.facebook.com/groups/849370902208557

